
From:
To: Adams, Marciamarcia.adams@scdmv.net

Date: 9/24/2007 4:08:20 PM
Subject:

Hi Marcia,
 
I forgot to include you in the e-mail below regarding election of officers for the Vehicle 
Committee.
 
Sorry,
 
Keith

From: Kiser, Keith 

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2007 1:10 PM

To: Soriano, Bernard; Betty Johnson; Col. Mark Dunaski; Graham Miner; Jackie Bemboom; lewis.terr@state.nm.us; Pam Goheen (Pam.
Goheen@dmv.virginia.gov); Ron Covello; Tom Wilcoxen; W.G. Edmanson

Cc: Fritschner, Selden; Lewis, Kevin; Adams, Tim; Cameron, Vivienne

Subject: Election of Vehicle Committee 


Good Afternoon,
 
I am pleased to let you know that, based on your responses to my previous e-mails, Pam Goheen 
(VA) has been elected as Chair of the Vehicle Committee and Tom Wilcoxen (C0) has been 
elected as Vice-Chair.
 
Congratulations to both of you, and thanks for your willingness to serve.
 
Keith
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